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 Ben Maclean NOBJ2015/4514/P 24/09/2015  09:38:40 We live in the Garden flat 15 Lambolle Road next to the property.  The new terrace will overlook our 

garden.  We do not consider this to be a negative development. Nor will alterations to the roof profile 

and the addition of two new windows detrimentally impact our property.  We believe that the 

alterations will complement well the character of the local area.  Finally we are in support of   such 

refurbishments as part of the good maintenance of property by home owners locally.

Garden Flat

15 Lambolle Road
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